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First Presbyterian Weekday School 
116 South Loudoun Street, Winchester, VA 22601 

Email: wds@fpcwinc.org   T: 540.662.7588 

Director:  Christen Johnson Admin Assistant:  Pam Ramey 
 
 

Dear Weekday School Families, 

Happy New Year!!  Our goal for the Weekday School is to remain 

open despite the spike in COVID cases and we will continue with the 

protocols in place.  We ask for your assistance in this effort by using 

extreme caution when determining any symptoms/illness that your 

child or anyone in your home may be experiencing.   If you have to 

think about it, please keep your child home.   Also, please know that 

even though the CDC has edited their quarantine protocols; 

we have not received official updated guidance from the state 

regarding quarantine length and will continue with the 

algorithm provided by the VDH. 
 

Wishing you well, Ms. Christen 

 
 

 

REGISTRATION FOR 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR 

Registration for next year will take place on 

Wed., February 9th for returning students/church members 

Thurs., February 10th is open to the community.  

 

 Please visit our website www.fpwds.com for a  

registration form. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Important Dates 

 

Lunch Bunch, Thurs. Jan 20 

NO SCHOOL:  Jan 14 & 17 

Registration 22/23:  Feb 9 & 10 

 
 

 
 

ARRIVAL & DISMISSAL 

REMINDER/UPDATE 

 

Students in the basement 

classrooms and the second 

floor should enter and exit 

the building through the 

blue doors. 

 

Students on the first (main) 

floor should enter and exit 

the building by using the 

door with the three steps 

and small roof toward the 

right side when looking at 

the building. 

 

Please remember to send 

extra masks in your child’s 

backpack each day.   

 
 

 

HAPPY 

NEW 

YEAR! 

 

 

LUNCH BUNCH - $5 
 

Thursday, January 20th 

Pizza, applesauce, goldfish crackers 

Sign-up will be in your classroom 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS (Jan-May) 
 

Registration – February 9th and 10th  

Weekday School Olympics - February 

75th Anniversary of the Weekday School - Spring 

Memories and Milestones – May 18th, individual class 

celebrations that mark the transition from preschool to 

kindergarten or the 5day/5s class 
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